
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/9/2016 9:31:16 AM
Subject: RE: 2/8 Follow Ups

Agreed. Thanks.
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 9:29 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh; Mottel, Haley; Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca; Smith, Austin; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: 2/8 Follow Ups
 
Update:
S.0589 (music therapy)

·         From Christian—If music therapy is medically necessary for an individual, a physician or licensed 
professional of the healing arts may bill for reimbursement through SC Medicaid.  Further, Christian wrote that 
he has “yet to see a peer-reviewed, double-blind study that show music therapy is effective.” 

·         From Ray Farmer—not aware of any health insurer providing coverage for music therapy, and in fact many 
specifically exclude it (while Director Farmer did not say this, I assume private insurers don’t cover it because, 
as Christian wrote, there is no good science supporting this type of therapy).

 
Therefore, I think our position should remain opposed to this legislation. 
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 4:58 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh; Mottel, Haley; Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca; Smith, Austin; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: 2/8 Follow Ups
 
Updates:

1)      S.0589—Emailed both Christian and Ray Farmer requesting information regarding insurance/Medicaid 
coverage for music therapy.  Will follow up once I receive a response.

2)      S.0853—Emailed and called Katie Phillips at DHEC requesting they provide us with any concerns they have 
with the legislation as well as what their current training/certification practice is related to insect stings and epi-
pens.  Will follow up once I receive a response.

3)      S.0868—Haley and I spoke with Sen. Young and the issue with the competing eminent domain bills is already 
settled.  Need to watch the hearing this week just to make sure the good language passes out in place of the 
bad.

4)      H.3200—Recommended amendment to the higher ed IP bill attached.
5)      H.4056—Emailed Wendy at DOT requesting their input on the DOT contractor legislation.  Will follow up 

once I receive a response.
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 

Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 2:06 PM

To: Glaccum, David; Baker, Josh; Mottel, Haley; Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca; Smith, Austin; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: 2/8 Follow Ups
 
Attached are the follow ups from today’s bills meeting.
Please keep us posted with updates.
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Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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